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Arrowhead Landfill Jan.27 Public Hearing Postponed;  
New Date to be Announced Soon 

Public Availability Session will be Held as Planned 
 

MONTGOMERY – The Alabama Department of Environmental Management has announced that 
the scheduled Jan. 27 public hearing for the proposed renewal of the solid waste disposal 
permit for the municipal solid waste landfill known as the Arrowhead Landfill (Permit No. 53-
03) located in Perry County is being rescheduled. A new date for the hearing will be announced. 
 
Please note that the public availability session also set for Jan. 27 will continue as scheduled. 
The session, which allows citizens to ask questions and receive information about the landfill 
permit, will begin at 5:30 p.m. at the Uniontown City Hall, 100 Front St., Uniontown, AL 36786. 
 
Notice for the rescheduled public hearing, during which members of the public can provide oral 
as well as written comments concerning the landfill permit, will be given once the new date is 
set. The period during which written comments can be received will also be extended to seven 
days past the new public hearing date. Any comments received during the original public 
comment period will be carried forward and included as part of the upcoming public notice 
period. 
 
Persons wishing to comment may also do so by emailing their comments 
to permitsmail@adem.alabama.gov, or mailing them to the Alabama Department of 
Environmental Management, P.O. Box 301463, Montgomery, AL 36130-1463. 
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